
 

Robin Hood Primary School  

Year 2 Newsletter – Friday 11th November 2022 

 

This week: 

This week the children have been building their own bonfires in our tuff trays with sticks and 

coloured tissue to make the flames. The children also added one of the small world people 

onto the fire to act as Guy Fawkes.   

In English, the children have continued to write a diary for the Great Fire of London pretending 

to be a survivor of the fire. In this, the children have included time connectives and expanded 

noun phrases.   

In Maths, the children have been adding 3 numbers and adding to the next10. The children 

can then apply these skills in reasoning and worded problems.  

Next week: 

In English, we will be starting to plan our letters to Santa. Once these have been written, we 

will be walking to the post box to post these to Santa. A copy of these letters will also be sent 

home.  

In Maths, the children will be adding and subtracting across a 10. They will use number lines 

and dienes to support them with this.  

PE:  

Year 2 PE days will be as follows: 

- Monday – Indoor PE 

- Wednesday – Outdoor PE 

Important Information:  

Please remember to log 3 lots of reading each week on the Go Read app. The children can 

read their phonics book or enjoy another book from home. We will be giving our stickers to 

those children who have read 3 times! 

Waterproof Coats– As the weather is getting colder and wetter, please make sure you send 

your child to school with a waterproof coat for playtimes and Outdoor PE.  

Thursday 17th November – Year 2 SATs Meeting in the hall 3:30 – 4:00pm.  

 


